
 
 

December 17, 2019 

 

Keith Boyce 
Connecticut Legal Services, Inc. 
62 Washington Street 
Middletown, CT  06457 
 
RE:  Management letter for audit year ended June 30, 2019 
 
Dear Keith: 
 
We have completed our audit of the financial statements of Connecticut Legal Services, Inc. and 
have issued our report dated December 11, 2019.  In connection with that year end, we have 
not issued a management letter.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions at 
959-200-7244. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Paul R. Ballasy 
Partner 
 


